
Shared Decision-Making Committee (SDMC) 
MINUTES 

January 15, 2020 
 

 
In Attendance: 
Mrs. Elizabeth Barton  Community Member 
Mrs. Alden Fenwick  Parent Member 
Mrs. Katie Lombardo  Teacher 
Mr. Terry Scammell  Lead Teacher 
Mr. Alan Van Cott  Superintendent 
 
Absent: 
Mrs. Diana Payne  Parent Member  
 
 
 

1. Mr. Van Cott called the meeting to order at 2:50 p.m. and extended a welcome to all. 
2. The minutes of the November 20, 2019 SDMC Meeting were reviewed and accepted as 

presented. 
3. The committee reviewed the next set of pages of the current SDMC plan and will 

complete their review of this document at the next SDMC meeting scheduled for March 
18, 2020. 

4. The next document to be reviewed was the Professional Development Plan. The SDMC 
made a few cosmetic adjustments and gave its approval to send the Plan to the 
Sagaponack Board of Trustees (BOT) for their review and adoption at their February 12th 
meeting.    

5. The final document to be reviewed was the new Guidance Plan. Several suggestions and 
adjustments were made to the DRAFT Plan. The next step will be a final review by our 
classroom teachers and our guidance counselor/consultant before it is sent to the 
Sagaponack BOT for their review and adoption.  

6. Let the minutes reflect that although Mrs. Payne was not able to attend this meeting, she 
did submit her review of the above documents which was shared with SDMC members.  

7. With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:45 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next meeting: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 at 2:45 p.m. 


